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Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that we are conducting SNSA (Scottish National Standardised Assessments) with all of our 
third years over a period of three weeks starting from Monday 23rd November.  All pupils complete three 
assessments which are reading, writing and numeracy.  Each will last around 45 minutes and all are done on 
computer. 
 
Pupils cannot study for these tests and should not be unduly anxious about them, we hope you can reinforce this 
message at home. 
 
More information about the SNSA can be found here; https://standardisedassessment.gov.scot/parents-and-carers/ 
 
Thank you for your help and support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
W. Macdonald 
 
 
Wendy Macdonald 
PTC SFL 
 

‘Educating the whole person, in a spirit of enquiry, to 

judge wisely, act fairly and live well.’ 
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